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The following is public correspondence received by the City Clerk’s Office after the posting of the 
original agenda. Individual contact information has been redacted for privacy. This may not be a 
comprehensive collection of the public correspondence, but staff makes its best effort to include all 
correspondence received to date. 
 
To send correspondence to the City Council, on matters listed on the agenda please email 
PublicComment@losaltosca.gov   



From: DAVID STRUTHERS
To: Public Comment
Cc: David Smith
Subject: Dog Park at Hillview
Date: Saturday, February 25, 2023 11:43:51 AM

As a constant user of the Los Altos Library and History Museum along with attending plays in the theatre, I urge
you to seek a place for the Dog Park which does not reduce the number of parking spots near the Library.  Parking is
at a premium, as it stands today.  A reduction in the number of spots would only make matters worse.  I urge the
Counsel to postpone the spending of money on a “design consultant” for a Dog Park until the impact of the loss of
parking is clear. 
David Struthers



From: Roberta Phillips
To: City Council; Public Comment
Subject: Permanent Dog Park at Hillview Item #4 Council meeting Feb 28th
Date: Saturday, February 25, 2023 12:27:40 PM

Dear Council
Please move forward with implementing the permanent Dog Park at Hillview.
It is and has been a good plan that increases the size of the dog park and moves it to a better
location.
Some residents are asking for two dog parks at Hillview ( one for small dogs and one for big
dogs) This ideas would put too big a burden on neighboring residents, who have not been
consulted. Please stick with the agenda as posted and approve Item #4
Sincerely
Roberta Phillips 



From: Pat Marriot
To: Public Comment
Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT ITEM #4 FEBRUARY 28, 2023 DOG PARKS
Date: Saturday, February 25, 2023 3:53:11 PM

Council Members:

I’m glad to see the Hillview dog park will finally be situated in the permanent place allocated
for it. I’m told some residents are asking for two dog parks at Hillview, one for small dogs, one
for large dogs.

After five or more long years of debate, we should be glad to have two fenced dog parks and
not ask for a third. Setup and maintenance requires money and staff time. We don’t have a lot
of parkland compared to other cities.

If owners fear mixing small and large dogs, perhaps the Hillview space can be reserved for
different sized dogs at different times.

Thanks for listening,

            Pat Marriott

 


